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HAPPY PIGASUS!

Flying Pigs Festival 2024 and plans for 2025

Thank you for Flying with Us!

This year’s Flying Pigs Festival was a trial run
centered in Walnut Grove's Japantown. Plans for
next year’s Festival are already underway with other
events and lantern making goals planned through-
out the year.

Subscribe to the Pigasus Gazette!

Stay up to date on upcoming events and community
participation by subscribing (for free), to the Pigasus
Gazette Newsletter.

Learn more at:
www.FlyingPigsFestival.com

Hot Cocoa Night photos!

Hot Cocoa Night was held on Friday,
December 20th in the Town Plaza.
Live piglets and toy pigs for the kids -
a fun time with friends and neighbors
was had by all!

Contact Eric at: KabukiWestMultimedia@Gmail.com



